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I am opposed to Senate Bill 1583. Our school boards and parents have the right to 

choose what and what not to allow our children to be taught. This bill would 

potentially and intentionally allow curriculum into schools that should be discussed in 

family's homes, not in a public school setting, away from parents and guardians of 

students.Please do NOT pass this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Angie Obrist  


